
School route plan for Gernerplatz primary school  

A project of the “Child-Friendly Municipality” Puchheim, in collaboration with the parents’ council 

 

Dear Parents, 

Road traffic is a big daily challenge for your child, especially as a new school starter. We would like to 

support you with this school route plan as part of the child-friendly municipality of Puchheim. Your 

child should be able to get to school and back home safely. The school route map, primarily aimed for 

pedestrians, shows you which crossings and crossing aids your child can use to reach school. 

Remember to always be a good role model for your child on the road. Explain the road traffic 

regulations to him/her and practice the rules with them. Your child should wear bright, clearly visible 

clothing, ideally the high-visibility vest given to them in the first grade. 

There are many advantages of your child walking to school. Your child will gain an understanding of 

safety in and around traffic. Additionally, they can discover beautiful places on their way to school 

that they may have missed in the car. Another advantage is that your child can get some movement 

and exercise before going to school, where hours of sitting are often required. If you do take your 

child to school by car, please stop at one of the “parents’ stops” shown on this map and let your child 

complete the last part of the journey on foot. 

Your school organizes the “Walk to School” campaign. By taking part you can help to minimize 

dangerous traffic situations in front of our schools in Puchheim and make a small contribution to 

climate protection. 

We want the school route plan to always be up to date and welcome any suggestions for 

improvement. 

Regards, 

Norbert Seidl  

Mayor of Puchheim  

 

 

School journey helpers wanted! 

Help make the journey to school safer and volunteer in the school route service! 

The coordinator Franziska Brunner will be happy to answer any questions you may have. 

 

 

 

  



CONTACT  

Parents' council chairwoman (Elternbeiratsvorsitzende) 

Daniela Mühlbauer  

Email: elternbeirat-gs-gernerplatz@gmx.de 

Police Station Germering  

Telephone 089-894157-0  

Email: pp-obn.germering.pi@polizei.bayern.de 

Coordinator school journey helper Puchheim  

Child Protection Association Fürstenfeldbruck District Association  

Franziska Brunner  

Telephone 015736911169 Email: Postfuerdich@hotmail.de 

 

QR CODE 

Other languages:  

English  

Arabic  

Ukrainian 

 

AGENDA 

1. Dangerous area Alpenstrasse / Lagerstrasse Very high traffic volume, especially in the morning. 

2. Dangerous area – Play stree Rotwandstrasse / Gernerplatz High volume of traffic from cars and 

bicycles. 

3. Dangerous area Bäumlstrasse / Gernerplatz Confusing area. Do not cross the street directly at the 

curve. Use school helper crossing. 

4. Dangerous area Obere Lagerstrasse / Rainerstrasse Crosses the school path of secondary schools. 

5. Dangerous area Lagerstrasse / Nordendstrasse Busy intersection without a pedestrian crossing. 

 

  



 School helper - crossings are staffed, provided there are enough volunteers. 

 

 Zebra crossing 

 Play street - children have priority, speed max 7kmH 

 

 Dangerous area 

 

 Traffic light 

 

  



School route plan for Grundschule Süd 

A project of the “Child-Friendly Municipality” Puchheim, in collaboration with the parents’ council 

 

Dear Parents, 

Road traffic is a big daily challenge for your child, especially as a new school starter. We would like to 

support you with this school route plan as part of the child-friendly municipality of Puchheim. Your 

child should be able to get to school and back home safely. The school route map, primarily aimed for 

pedestrians, shows you which crossings and crossing aids your child can use to reach school. 

Remember to always be a good role model for your child on the road. Explain the road traffic 

regulations to him/her and practice the rules with them. Your child should wear bright, clearly visible 

clothing, ideally the high-visibility vest given to them in the first grade. 

There are many advantages of your child walking to school. Your child will gain an understanding of 

safety in and around traffic. Additionally, they can discover beautiful places on their way to school 

that they may have missed in the car. Another advantage is that your child can get some movement 

and exercise before going to school, where hours of sitting are often required. If you do take your 

child to school by car, please stop at one of the “parents’ stops” shown on this map and let your child 

complete the last part of the journey on foot. 

Your school organizes the “Walk to School” campaign. By taking part you can help to minimize 

dangerous traffic situations in front of our schools in Puchheim and make a small contribution to 

climate protection. 

We want the school route plan to always be up to date and welcome any suggestions for 

improvement. 

Regards, 

Norbert Seidl  

Mayor of Puchheim  

 

 

School journey helpers wanted! 

Help make the journey to school safer and volunteer in the school route service! 

The coordinator Franziska Brunner will be happy to answer any questions you may have. 

  



 School helper - crossings are staffed, provided there are enough volunteers  

 Zebra crossing 

 

 Traffic light 

 

 Warning sign 

 

 Dangerous area 

 

 


